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This Month at Hamilton House Senior Living 
____

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
Community Members:
Mary P.                03/08
Freddie H.            03/14
Al S.                     03/15
Ken K.                  03/22

Team Members:
Alisha F.              03/04
Veronica H.         03/10
Cynthia H.           03/16
Hunter N.            03/17
Rolanda T.          03/25
Joshua S.           03/29

SPECIAL EVENTS
CDBG Senior Choir Performance - Monday, March 4th 2:00 PM - Dining Room
Bright Life Virtual Program: American Women in WW11 - Thursday, March 7th 2:00 PM - LL Theatre Room
Shamrock Shake Scenic Drive Bus Outing - Monday, March 11th 1:30 PM -Sign Up @ Concierge Desk
Hamilton House & Fellow Providers Family Night - Tuesday, March 12th 4 - 6 PM - Turner Hall
Post-TRYathlon  Hamilton Hustler "Gathering of Green Beer & Cheer" - Thursday, March 14th - 2:00 PM - Wellness Room
Acoustic Musical Performance By: Anthony Kopczynski & Cocktail Hour - Friday, March 15th - 3:30 PM - Dining Room
Happy St. Patrick's Day! Sunday, March 17th 
Trip to Cedarburg Irish Boutique & Scenic Bus Ride - Monday, March 18th - 1:30 PM - Sign Up @ Concierge Desk
March Birthday Bonanza! - Friday, March 22nd - 3:15 PM - Side Dining Room
Richard Miller Honor Flight Presentation - Monday, March 25th - 3:00 PM - Turner Hall
March Dining Meeting - Tuesday, March 26th - 2:00 PM - Turner Hall
March Resident Council Meeting - Wednesday, March 27th
Good Friday Musical Performance By: Dino Reese - Friday, March 29th - 2:30 - Dining Room
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JOIN US FOR THIS FASCINATING VIRTUAL PROGRAM OPPORTUNITY!

Community Life Update:

I just wanted to touch on a couple of things coming up here at the Hamilton House in March. First and foremost, our amazing home team,
the Hamilton Hustlers, continues to exceed our expectations each week in the TRYathlon competitions. We look forward to seeing how far
they will go!

In other news, we are also excited to introduce not one, but two new musical performers to play for our community members this month.
First, we welcome Anthony koczynski on Friday, March 15th, to play some acoustic music for us, and then Denise Reese to play some
worship music for us on “Good Friday”, Friday, March 29th.
We will continue having a full mass on the fourth Tuesday of each month in our Turner Hall. In addition, we will also have a community
member who will lead Rosary each Wednesday afternoon in our Theatre.

On Monday, March 25th, we will have a special presentation by our community member, Richard Miller, who will be telling us about and
showing pictures of his Honor Flight trip he took last September.
In the spirit of the upcoming St. Patrick's Day, we have two community outings planned to get in a green state-of-mind. First, on Monday,
March 11th, we will have a scenic bus ride that will include stopping for some deliciously green Shamrock Shakes. Then, on Monday, March
18th, we will head downtown to check out Cedarburg’s Irish Boutique.

 Happy March Everyone!

Sincerely,
Tory Brockdorf
Community Life Director
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CALLING ALL FORKLIFT OPERATORS!
We are now actively recruiting for Forklift drivers! Come and try out the NFRL mini forklifts. Our
seasoned drivers are excited to introduce this awesome event to anyone who is interested. Please speak
with Tory or Captain Ron for further details. It is SO much fun!!

FORKLIFTING FUN!  MORE FORKLIFTING
FUN!

EVEN MORE
FORKLIFTING FUN! 

CHEERING ON OUR
FORKLIFTERS!

THE HAMILTON HUSTLERS WANT YOU ON THE TEAM!
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